
AN INSIGHT INTO PHILANTHROPY AT LYNN 7LYNNSIGHT6

endoWment keePs PerForming arts 

center in Like-neW condition

in memoriam

Regina “Jean” Spence, who passed away on Dec. 8, 2010, was a longtime
friend and benefactor of Lynn University. She was a charter and life
member of the Excalibur Society, and had been a consistent donor to
Lynn’s annual fund – giving primarily to student scholarships. She also
gifted the university with an annuity. rough this annuity, she received
a steady cash flow and left an endowed gift to benefit the students and
the university for years to come. 

anks to a generous endowment from the George S. Dively
Foundation, Lynn brings to its campus outstanding individuals
who have demonstrated exceptional leadership in world markets.
e Dively Frontiers in Globalization Lecture Series strengthens
Lynn’s academic life through opportunities for dialogue and
interaction between students, faculty, the community and
prominent speakers. Last year, David McCullough, noted
historian and two-time Pulitzer Prize recipient, was the first
speaker in the series to appear in the Wold Center. 
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To ensure that future generations enjoy
the charm and excitement of live
theatrical, musical and educational
programs in the Keith C. and Elaine
Johnson Wold Performing Arts Center,
trustee Steve Snyder suggested the
establishment of an endowment for the
care and upkeep of the venue. “We need
to start building our endowment funds,”

he said. “I hope that this gift will help the
university to accomplish this challenge.”
The Snyders were joined by many other
benefactors to endow the Wold Center.
By establishing an endowment for the
facility now, Lynn will have the resources
to care for the performing arts center
when it is in need of renovation or repair.
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Talk with us today about how you may benefit from a life income gift to Lynn University
and other gift planning opportunities. Please contact Judi Nelson, vice president for
development and alumni affairs, at 561-237-7467 or jlnelson@lynn.edu.


